Levon Boyadjian (Mr)
58 Coram Street
London WCIN 1HB

Camden

Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London WCIH §ND

10 November 2015

Application Ref: 2015 /5898/P

Dear Sir/Madam

Regarding to above reference where new planning being considered to Coram Street
WCI. As I have received your letter today for planning application consultation, but
due lack of time for such consultation possible decision have already been considered.
I have been trading at 58 Coram Street for many years. If possible proposed work goes
head as outlined on your letter where my business will be affected. We are already

struggling to survive where further destruction will make situation worse.

As a local business we are supporter of improving public services and including
scheme of cycle lane and instillation of terminal.

1 therefore ask planning authoriuty to reflect the loss of our business from construction
and overall destructions for consider possible compensation. I do reserve my right to
claim loss of revenue and other cost may occurs during and after such proposed work.

Looking forward to receive your reply and feedback.



